
Dear Sansome Families: 
  
Today is the last day of school until after the Winter Break! Classes will resume 
on Monday, January 10th. 
 
Thank you to Mrs. Chase and her Hamper elves who put together 
wonderful hampers for 8 families. Thank you to all of our families for supporting the 
hamper drive again this year. The hampers are sure to brighten the holidays for those 
families. 
  
Sansome School will be hosting a Covid-19 Vaccine clinic on January 18th. Consent 
forms are due back to Public Health by January 12th. Families will be receiving 
information regarding the e-consent forms after January 5th. There will also be 
paper consent forms available from the school. The clinic will begin at 9:30 and will 
continue until all children with a consent form have been immunized. Families should 
have received an online survey from the school board office asking for interest in Rapid 
Test Kits. The plan is to distribute the kits from 4 school sites prior to January 
6th for use before the return to classes. 
  
Thank you to Mrs. Moses and all Staff for making this year’s Winter Concert possible 
virtually. We hope you have received the concert links and are able to enjoy the concert 
with your family in the warm comfort of your home. Bravo to all our students for their 
wonderful performances! 

Gr 4/5   https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MXGZaSBPO7c 

Gr 2/3   https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JI1zT9nw6Ac 

Gr K/1   https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fI3MqneWTMg 

Be Kind Sansome School Wear can now be ordered. Please see the attached 
information. The ordering deadline is January 9th to ensure the clothing will be delivered 
and distributed prior to Pink Shirt Day in February. Thank you in advance for supporting 
this mini fundraiser. Funds will be directed to our Climbing Wall(s) initiative. Thank you 
to Sansome Parent Council for being our partner in funding this project! 
  
From all of us at Sansome School, we wish our students and their families all the very 
best of the season. Stay safe and well this Winter Break! 
 
Thank you very much for your support of our fundraiser. As a group we managed to 
raise $6000 that will be put towards the installation of a climbing wall in our gym that will 
be jointly supported by our parent council.  
 
Unfortunately, due to the supply issues arising from flooding in BC our delivery 
date has been delayed until the new year. We have a confirmed delivery date of 
Tuesday, January 11th.  We will have pick up beginning at 3:00 pm on January 



11th. Your co-operation in communicating this information out to friends, families, and 
co-workers that graciously supported this fundraiser is greatly appreciated. 

We will be using the School Conference Manager to allow you to register for a pickup 
time to ensure that we are safely handing out these products. The link for this will be 
sent out on January 6th when we are back. 

Henrietta Hoch & Rob Bell 
 
Next Early Dismissal Day: Tuesday, January 18th. Students will be dismissed at 3:18 
pm. Early dismissals happen on the first and third Tuesday of each month. Buses run 
approximately 30 minutes earlier 
 
Water Bottles: Please remember to send your child with a reusable water bottle. 
The water fountain spouts are closed but we do have bottle fillers attached to the 
fountains. 


